Embassy of India
Bahrain

The Embassy of India will be conducting the Open House 1n
virtual mode. The '"Virtual Open House' for March 2022 will
be held on Friday 25 March from 1000 hours to 1200 hours to
listen/redress any urgent/non-routine consular and labour
issues of the Indian nationals living in Bahrain.

The Indian nationals who want to participate in the ‘Virtual
Open House’ may send the details of their issues by e-mail to
wel2.bahrain(@mea.gov.in latest by 23 March, 2022 (4.00 pm
local time). The link for the ‘Virtual Open House’ will be
shared in due course.




